
March 9, 2020 
Good Morning Hyde-Addison Families,  
 
Please see the attached FAQ document from the Office of The Deputy Mayor 
For Education regarding COVID-19 updates. Please be reminded that we will 
continue to share information from DCPS including any additional information 
regarding closures and remote learning.  
 
Thank you,  
Hyde-Addison ES  

 


